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Thursday, March 28, 2002

Transfer students invited to open house

By Jeff Samoray, OU Web Writer

Oakland University’s Office of Admissions is inviting undergraduate students who are considering transferring to OU to a
Transfer Open House on Thursday, April 4, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the Oakland Center Gold Rooms.

Students will receive information on:

academic programs

admission requirements
financial aid

general education requirements
transfer credit procedures

To receive a credit evaluation, students must bring their transcripts from each college attended and a self-addressed stamped
envelope so the evaluation can be mailed to them.

Students also will learn about OU’s educational programs, including:

College of Arts and Sciences

School of Business Administration

School of Education and Human Services
School of Engineering and Computer Science
School of Health Sciences

School of Nursing

Bachelor of General Studies

Honors College

“The students who come will get a good overall view of what we have to offer at OU,” said Brenda Brendel, admissions events
planning assistant. “Students can talk to representatives from many departments and services, ask questions, pick up literature,
or even fill out and turn in an application if they wish. We try to offer them as much information as possible that evening.”

Refreshments also will be served.
For more information, contact the Office of Admissions at (248) 370-3360, (800) OAK-UNIV or ouinfo@oakland.edu.

Oakland University is a comprehensive state-supported institution of higher education located in Oakland County, Michigan. The
university has 110 bachelor's degree programs and 70 graduate degree and certificate programs. Dedicated to preparing
learners for the 21st-century workplace and society, Oakland is organized into the College of Arts and Sciences; Schools of
Business Administration, Education and Human Services, Engineering and Computer Science, Health Sciences, and
Nursing; and the Honors College.

SUMMARY
Oakland University’s Office of Admissions is inviting undergraduate students who are considering transferring to OU to a Transfer Open House on
Thursday, April 4, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the Oakland Center Gold Rooms.
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